
 

Five Alarm Bio is awarded Green Impact Gold Award for their efforts in environmentally sustainable 
practices 

Cambridge July 2024: Five Alarm Bio have been awarded a Gold by the Babraham Research Campus Green 
Impact scheme after an external audit of their environmentally friendly practices and commitment to 
sustainability throughout their work practices.   

Auditors positively commented on several areas of Five Alarm Bio’s successful efforts including:  

• Redirecting laboratory waste to appropriate recycling streams 
• Measures taken to improve energy efficiency in the labs 
• Senior leaderships engagement with the Green Impact Program 

Senior Assay Biologist Dr. Hannah Mizen, who led the ecological efforts, said “I’m incredibly proud of the whole 
team’s efforts in embracing eco-friendly practices, particularly those that were implemented within the lab. It 
feels fantastic to be adopting sustainable processes at this early company stage setting a benchmark for 
sustainability in small start-up biotech’s and showing how innovative science goes hand in hand with 
innovative sustainability.”  

CEO Janette Thomas said “It is really important to us that, as well as creating medicines to improve our health 
in the future, we help to make the world we will live in a better, more sustainable place. I am proud of the whole 
team for their efforts in winning this award” 

 
Contacts:   janette@fivealarmbio.com 

 

 

 

Dr. Hannah Mizen, team lead on the 
Babraham Research Campus Green 
Impact scheme, demonstrating the 

system she implemented in the lab for 
recycling plastic gloves. 

Dr. Mizen receiving the Gold Award from Dr. Simon Cook, 
Director of the Babraham Institute 
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